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Representation of the People Act 1983 
 

Notice of Conclusion of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
(Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 2006 

 
 

In accordance with the requirements of Section 18 and Schedule A1 of the Representation of the 
People Act 1983, notice is hereby given that Bracknell Forest Borough Council has concluded its 
2022/23 review of polling districts and polling places for use in connection with elections. 
 
All polling districts have been revised. The full scheme can be seen at: 
https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/electoral-reviews 
 
Including:  

 
a) Details of all representations received;  

b) Copies of reports and minutes; 

c) Maps showing the areas of the new polling districts together with lists of roads and properties in the 
new polling districts. 

The revised polling places and polling districts will take effect from 1 March 2022.  
 
Polling districts and polling places are kept under regular review. The next full review of polling district 
and polling places will take place from 1st October 2023. 
 
 

 
Dated: 28 February 2023    
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Halliwell 
Electoral Registration Officer  
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